
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Luis Collazo  

 

Subject: Golf Cart Friendly Zones/Districts 

 

Date: September 10, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

I wanted to have a discussion with my colleagues regarding the establishment of a Golf Cart Friendly 

Zone/District. 

 

Being that the Loch Lomond area abuts a golf course, I would like to see if a pilot district or zone could be 

created for this area, before considering other areas in the community. 

 

Attachments: 

 

Resolution  

 

 
Fiscal Impact: Minimal  

Guiding Principlas: 2,14 

Objectives: 1, 4 
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